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We need your help

Inspired by a local dentist and
friend who is soon to be deployed
to Iraq we are collecting letters
and drawings from our friends in
dentistry, our patients and their
families and our own staff.  These

letters will be delivered directly to soldiers in the
medical hospital where he will be serving.  

When we found out he was being deployed again we
asked how we could help.  He shared the need for
letters to help encourage the men and women who are
abroad fighting for our great nation. Letters are needed
to inspire hope, strength and courage while our soldiers
are separated from their loved ones, families, and
friends. We are excited to help fulfill this need and are
asking your team to join with us to fill this request.

A station has been set up in all 3 of our offices with
supplies needed to complete a note or for a child to
color a picture.  We hope that our patients and their
families will take advantage of the opportunity to
complete a letter when visiting our office.  We are also
collecting letters and emails from friends and
associates outside the office.  These will be included in
the packets sent to Iraq. 

Feel free to pass this opportunity on to any groups,
organizations or other friends and families you feel
would like to share their support for our soldiers.   

Check out our new Website!

We have
recently
updated

our website at
www.fryorthodontics.com.
We hope that these
improvements will help
patients and their families
quickly access important
information about their
orthodontic treatment.  

New to the site are
several Hygiene Videos
and a link to Dr. Jeremy's
Blog, so feel free to send in
your questions! 

Also, we now have a
MySpace account at
www.myspace.com/fryortho
and a Facebook link that is
listed below.  We hope you'll
visit both sites and join our
group of smiling patients and
their families!  

We gladly welcome your
feedback and suggestions on
how we can improve not only
our website but any of the
services we provide for you.
Your ideas help us provide
the best orthodontic care
possible.

Visit the Fry Orthodontic
Facebook Link >   

Quick Links

Visit our web site >>

Email: drfry@fryorthodontics.com
Phone: 913-469-9191
Web: http://www.fryorthodontics.com/
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